
   

Happening at the Hills 
 

Friends make the best neighbors. 
 

Refer a friend to Prairie 
Hills and receive a 

month’s rent for move in. 
Speak with Jim or Cindy 

for details. 

 
 
 

REMINDER: In the Activity 
Room, we have a 

wonderful selection of 
books from the Camanche 
Public Library.  Remember 
that you must return them 

when you are finished 
reading them. There will 

be tickets in the book, 
please sign it and leave it 

on Becky’s desk. We really 
appreciate the CPL for 

their lending library. 
 

 

 

Arlene W-2nd 
Alberta P-3rd 
Karen E- 16th 
Betty F- 21st 
Sylvia L-21st 

Lorraine H- 26th 
 
 
 

Sunday Services: 
we would like to encourage 
you to bring your bible and 
join in for some fellowship. 
We will be meeting in the 
library at 1pm on Sundays 
for our very own resident 

led worship. 
We will be resumming bible 

study with Jim Fullan on 
Mondays at 10:30 am hope 

to see you there 
 

 

 
Cindy Reid Director, Becky Hull Life Enrichment coordinator.  

 
 

I love how music can bring 
everyone together seeing 

everyone smiling and singing 
along. Our amazing entertainers 

Brings me so much joy and 
happiness. 
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Celebrating July 
 

Anti-Boredom Month 
 
 

World Watercolor Month 
 
 

Independence Day (U.S.) 
July 4 

 
World Chess Day 

July 20 
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We want to thank Carl and his son Kenny for 
providing us with beautiful flowers for our 
tables. Also thank you to everyone who 
decorated the bottles to make them pretty. 

 

 
 
Rock-Hard Artwork 
 

July 3 is International Drop a 
Rock Day, a day when people  
all around the world will 
participate in the simple act of 
painting rocks and leaving their 
small pieces of artwork in  
places for others to find and 

enjoy. These small acts of public art are like 
small, warm hugs for passersby. While it is 
easy to find rocks to paint while strolling your 
neighborhood, landscaping and gardening 
stores often sell rocks for minimal cost. First, 
make sure to wash your rock of any dirt and 
debris. Some choose to apply a basecoat of 
paint to create a blank canvas, while others 
love the look of bare rock as a background. 
Acrylic paint is perfect for painting rocks, but 
some people choose paint pens for their ease 
of use. Lastly, applying a spray sealer will 
ensure that your artwork lasts, but some enjoy 
the notion that rock art is temporary. When the 
paint rubs off over time, someone else will get  
to paint a fresh message or picture. 
 

 

  

 
We had so many laughs as we did facials this 
month nothing beats Laughter and good 
friends. 

 

 
 

Dare to Dream 
Our Dare to Dream program 

is unique and wonderful 
opportunity. We do our best 
to make your dream come 

true anything from seeing a 
horse race, to throwing 

pottery on a wheel. If you 
have something you have 
always wanted to do or 

something you want to do 
again let us know and we will 

do our best to make that 
dream a reality. 

 
 
 

 

 

July 2021 


